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Dear KBE,

As a former student and a current Nelson County parent, I implore you to vote NO to the Nelson County School
District Facilities plan. Our community has been ignored when it comes to the concerns over this school merger.
We do not want this merger. There are so many other cost saving and safe alternatives for our students and tax
payers. The LPC committee put together by the superintendent was a sham and the community knows it. Our board
members refuse to take messages, calls, and will not respond to any questions parents and community members
have about this district plan.

Please reach out if you have any additional questions. I am happy to answer questions and point you to many
other parents and community members with my same feelings. There will be a mass exodus of students, mine
included, should this merger continue. (In fact, many have already left our district. And I won’t even get started on
why teachers are leaving our district in droves...)

Do the right thing and vote no to this merger.

Sincerely,
Carman Jones



